
SIERRA MADRE POLICE BLOTTER 
 
During the week of Sunday, June 15th, to Saturday June 21st, the Sierra Madre Police Department 
responded to approximately 256 calls for service.   
 
Sunday, June 15th: 
1:28 AM - Arrest, Baldwin Ave. and Orange Grove Ave. A motorist was stopped for an equipment 
violation. A records check revealed the driver’s license was suspended/ revoked. The driver was arrested 
and released on a written promise to appear in court.  
11:45 AM- Arrest, Sierra Madre Blvd and Baldwin Ave. Officer on patrol saw a man staggering in the 
downtown district.  Further investigation revealed the man was intoxicated and unable to safely care for 
himself.  The Los Angeles resident was booked into Pasadena Jail.  
 
Wednesday, June 18th: 
1:29 PM- Arrest, 400 block of Fairview. Officers contacted a man regarding taking recyclables out of trash 
cans. A records check revealed the man was wanted for a grand theft of copper wire that occurred in 
Arcadia weeks earlier. Arcadia PD detectives responded and took the man into custody.  
7:59 PM- Arrest, Michillinda Ave. and Orange Grove Ave. A motorist was stopped for an equipment 
violation. A records check revealed the driver’s license was suspended/ revoked. The driver was arrested 
and released on a written promise to appear in court.  
 
Thursday, June 19th: 
11:23 AM- Theft, 300 block of Auburn Ave. A man reported the theft of his 2009 registration tab from his 
vehicle. Investigation revealed the theft took place between 5/1/2008 and 5/15/2008.  
 
Saturday, June 21st 
12:41 PM- Theft, 200 block of West Sierra Madre Blvd. A man reported he sent money to Claremont, 
California believing he was making a deposit on a rental property. Investigation revealed the money was 
taken fraudulently.  
5:01 PM- Arrest, Baldwin Ave. and Hampton. A motorist was stopped for an equipment violation. A 
records check revealed the driver’s license was suspended/ revoked. The driver was arrested and 
released on a written promise to appear in court.  
5:21 PM- Arrest, Sierra Madre Blvd. and Baldwin Ave. A man was contacted after bystanders reported he 
was intoxicated. Further investigation revealed the man was intoxicated and unable to safely care for 
himself.  The man was booked into Pasadena Jail.  
 
 
 
 


